Eric Cooper

From: Burnell Reiff <burnellf550@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 4:11 PM

To: Eric Cooper

Subject: Re: 4977 station House drive

Hey Eric you are correct town of canandaigua had been out and Mark that on the north side of the house I'd have the
check again where those flags are it is the gas and the electric going in on the Southside

On Thu, Aug 13, 2020, 3:53 PM Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Mr. Reiff,

Do you know where the water line is to service this property? In the property file, it shows a water service on the North
side of the house and not to the South where you had previously noted. Can you make sure?

Eric A. Cooper
Planner
Town of Canandaigua

ecooper(@townofcanandaigua.org

585-394-1120 x2254

From: Burnell Reiff <burnellf550@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 10:18 AM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: 4977 station House drive




